



Award Certificate

This is to certify that

FROZEN SHOULDER AFTER SIMPLE ARTHROSCOPIC PROCEDURES. WHAT'S THE RISK?

JP Evans, PM Guyver & CD Smith

Princess Elizabeth Orthopaedic Centre, Royal Devon and Exeter Hospital, Exeter

was awarded the Lipmann Kessel Best Paper Prize at the 26th Annual Scientific Meeting of the British Elbow and Shoulder Society meeting held in Sheffield, 24th to 26th June 2015.

Ro Kulkarni

President of the British
Elbow & Shoulder Society

Mike Thomas

Vice President of the British Elbow & Shoulder Society